

September 23, 2016

Mr. Kevin Malcolm, Superintendent of Education Mr. Garry Tanuan, Trustee, Ward 8 Toronto Catholic District School Board 80 Sheppard Avenue East Toronto, ON M2N 6E8

Dear Mr. Malcolm, Mr. Tanuan,

I am pleased to approve the change of name of "Blessed Mother Teresa Catholic Secondary School" to "Saint Mother Teresa Catholic Academy".

May Our Lord bless you the Saint Mother Teresa Academy community always.

Yours sincerely in Our Lord,

+ Thomas Card. Colling

Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop of Toronto